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Karen Daley
Thanks you,

Please acknowledge receipt of this email.

Nuclear Generating Station.
This I deem to the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission regarding the license renewal of the NB Power Point Lepreau 

license renewal will NOT allow this transparency to happen.
The public should be able to have their say and input during the remaining life of this station and having a 25 year 

wind, solar, etc be phased in, as Point Lepreau continues to age and eventually begins it's decommissioning.
A maximum 5 year renewal should be the ONLY consideration granted and only green energy commitments, such as 

health and safety of the communities inhabits and future generations to come.
would be detrimental to the people of New Brunswick, not to mention the surrounding environmental impact, the 
The license renewal of the NB Power Point Lepreau Nuclear Generating Station should NOT be for 25 years, as this 


